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DALLAS POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 North Central Division Crime Prevention Safety & Health Fair 

 
The Dallas Police Department’s Office of Community Affairs, along with the North Central 

Patrol Division, will host the North Central Division Crime Prevention Safety & Health Fair. 

This event will take place at Carolyn G Bukhair Elementary School, 13900 Maham Rd, Dallas, 

Texas 75240 on Saturday, May 2, 2015 from 10:00am to 2:00pm.  

This fair is an opportunity for the Dallas Police Department and residents of Dallas to interact in 

a family friendly environment. Health screenings, face painting, entertainment, and food are 

provided to the public free of charge.  

Everyone is encouraged to come out and participate in this fun and informative community 

event. Follow us on social media using #SafetyFairDPD. 

For additional information, please call the Office of Community Affairs at (214) 671-4045.  

 

Connect with Community Affairs: 

Twitter:  @DPDCA, #SafetyFairDPD 

Facebook: Dallas Police Department Community Affairs 

Instagram: @ dpdcommunityaffairs 

YouTube: DPDCommunityAffairs 
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